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Executive Committee Report 
 
Notice of Intention to Designate as a Municipal Historic Resource – First 
Presbyterian Church 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 

1. That a Notice of Intention to Designate a Municipal Historic Resource, as 
outlined in Attachment 1 of the June 24, 2013, Sustainable Development 
report CR_195, be served on the owner of the property occupied by First 
Presbyterian Church, located at 10025-105 Street NW in accordance with 
Section 26 of the Alberta Historical Resources Act RSA 2000. 

2. That funding of $500,000 for this project be provided from the Heritage 
Reserve Fund. 

3. That the City Manager be appointed to implement matters arising from the 
issuance of the Notice of Intention to Designate a Municipal Historic 
Resource. 

History 

At the June 24, 2013, Executive Committee meeting, the June 24, 2013, 
Sustainable Development report CR_195 was considered.  

Attachment 

June 24, 2013, Sustainable Development report CR_195 
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